
 

 

 

A DLA recruiter attended the Federal Employed Women (FEW) National 
Training Program and Career Fair July 16th – 20th.  The FEW organization 
works to end sex and gender discrimination, to encourage diversity for 
inclusion and equity in the workplace, and for the advancement and 
professional growth of women in federal service. This year’s program theme, 
“The Wheels of Change Keep on Moving”, focused on providing women with 
the tools necessary to recognize and seize upon career opportunities, set, 
reach, and surpass their career goals, and chart their own career path during a 
time of dynamic change in the workplace. Over, 1050 women from diverse 
backgrounds attended the conference and career fair to explore job 
opportunities within the federal government.  

 

 


